
 
  

Important 
Dates 

 

Term 2 – Week 1 
Tuesday 20th April  
First Day of Term 2  

 

Term 2 – Week 2 
Tuesday 27th April  

Cross Country 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

School Banking  
every  

Wednesday 
 
 
 
 

School P & C Association 
Meetings are held the 3rd 
Monday of every month 

at 4:00pm in the 
Staffroom Admin Building 

 
A date for the next P & C 
Meeting will be advised 

in due course.  
 

Term 1 – Week 10 

Principal’s Message  
Crazy Hat Parade 
Congratulations to all students on their amazing creations made for the hat 
parade! It was great to see so many students taking part. 
Thank you to Miss Smith for running the parade with the support of staff. 
It was a lovely way to end the term. 
  
COVID Information 
As you will be aware, our town has been affected by the latest cases of 
COVID-19. This will make the first few days of the holidays difficult. 
Hopefully we will be affected by the restrictions for a short time. 
Take care of each other and stay safe. 
  
Any updates that might affect our operations on Term 2 will be posted on 
the Ballina Public School Facebook page. 
  
Updated Information 
If you have changed your contact details or address, please notify our office 
so we can contact you in case of an emergency. 
  
Term 2 
Term 2 begins for students on Tuesday 20th April, 2021. 
 
Have a happy and safe holiday! 
 
Kind Regards, 
Stacie Luppi 
 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

Alison Mann 
Canteen Manager 

 
 

 
 
 
 
Thank you to Pacific Smiles Dental in Ballina Fair for providing 120 toothbrushes for our Kindergarten 
to year 2 students.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Canteen and P & C News  

News around the School 

THIS WEEK’S SPECIALS 

$6 Meal Deal 
Ham & Cheese Toastie  

Drink of Choice 
Piece of Fruit 

 
New to the Menu  

 Butter Chicken & rice $4.50 
 



 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 
 
 

 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 



                   Deklan                                               Leighaya                                            Leona 
 
 

 
 
 



                   

 
 
 

 
On Friday, 26th March, 2021, years 5 & 6 were lucky enough to participate in a training session 
with some of the ex-players from the Brisbane Broncos.   



On Wednesday, 31st March, 2021, years 5 & 6 had their last Fit for Life session with NSW Police.   
A big thank you to Senior Constable Beek and her team for their time.  

 
 





 
1. How many years have you been at Ballina Public 

School? 
2 years. 

 
2. What is your role at Ballina Public School? 

I am an Aboriginal Education Officer.  
 
3. What is the most rewarding thing about your job? 

I love seeing all the smiling faces when students get to 
participate in culture and can finish a task in class that 
they thought was too hard.  This makes me so happy.   

 
4. What is your favourite colour? 

Blue, because I love the ocean.  
 
5. What is your favourite song? 

When the war is over by Cold Chisel.  
 
6. What is your favourite holiday destination? 

North Stradbroke Island because it’s where I am from.   
 
7. Do you have any hobbies or sports you play? 

I love watching rugby league especially when my kids are playing.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

Get to know our Staff 



 

Supporting our Local Community  

We Need You 
Out of School Hours Care 

Central Ballina 
Operates 

 
Before School Care     7:00am to 9:00am 
After School Care        3.20pm to 6.20pm 
Vacation Care              7.00am to 6.20pm 

 
Applications are available at 
www.rainbow.nsw.edu.au 
 
Also Rainbow 4 John Sharpe St East Ballina 
 
Government Child Care benefits and rebate 
available. 
 
All enquiries phone Jan or Jodie at the Rainbow 
Children’s Centre for Information (02) 6686 
6621 

 

http://www.rainbow.nsw.edu.au/

